SUNSHINE CANYON
Landlfill

Additional Gas Well Installation
Project Underway

April 6, 2018

SYLMAR, Calif. (April 6, 2018) - Earlier this year, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team
announced a project to install the first phase of new landfill gas wells as we continue
to optimize and expand our landfill gas system. To date, we have installed 18 of the 26
planned wells.

Last month, we began construction on phase two of this project. Our team added a
second drill rig on site to install an additional 26 wells. We have already installed 6 of
these wells, and anticipate completing installation of both phases - all 52 gas wells - by
the summer.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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